

Report To Arts, Culture And Recreation SPC 21st January 2019 Item No. 5

Update on the New City Library at Parnell Square Cultural Quarter

Following the submission for planning on 26th October 2018, the period for submissions on PSCQ ended 18 December. An Bord Pleanala have confirmed that 4 Prescribed Bodies made submissions of a generally positive nature. There were no 3rd party submissions and no requests for Oral Hearing. The Board indicates a decision should be expected in May.

The project architects, Shelly McNamara and Yvonne Farrell of Grafton Architects have been appointed as 2 of 5 new Cultural Ambassadors for Ireland by Minister Josepha Madigan.

Brendan Teeling, City Librarian/A